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FAMILY INFORMATION NEWSLETTER OCTOBER 28, 2024

BASKETBALL BEGINS TODAY - Coach Dove is ready for all basketball players today. =\
Student athletes have received information packets for families and documents
required to participate. If you have further questions, please reach out to Coach Dove.

J\ﬂ I SPOOK PARADE AND HALOWEEN ACTIVITIES - Wednesday, October 30 from

\ 6:00 - 7:30 is our Annual Spook Parade Activity. Come in costume to participate
in our Spook Parade. Please provide a wrapped treat to add to the “cake” walk
parade for a prize! The PTC has other activities planned: cookie decorating,
spooky guess boxes, and door trick-or-treating with staff.

CONFERENCES - Conferences are Monday, November 4 — Thursday, November 7. Please plan on
attending as family-to-school connections are one of the most important aspects of student
success. Remember 5 - 8" grade students attend the parent-teacher conferences. Notices went
out last Thursday. If you have any questions, please reach out to Mrs. Musser.

VETERANS DAY PARADE - Join us on Friday, November 8 at 10:30. We

will be gathering on the north side of the Fire Hall for our annual Veterans ‘Q C‘) ‘% @
Day Parade. We will then walk from Vunk Ave. down Centerville Highway. ,.( g
Please line the sides of Centerville Highway to be a parade viewer. AN o

VETERANS CALLED FOR PARTICIPATION - We are calling all family, friends, and neighbors to
participate as our parade guests. Please call your Veteran friends and family and have them join
us as walkers in our 2024 Veterans Day Parade. An invitation with RSVP was sent home today
with students. Have them convene at the north fire hall parking area to participate.

NO SCHOOL MONDAY, NOV. 11 - In celebration of Veterans Day, there will be no school on
Monday, November 11.

ABSENCE EMAILS - We appreciate the emails to inform the school of student absence and after
school changes. But we have found a glitch in our plan. If Mrs. Musser is absent, we sometimes
miss a request. So, please email both Mrs. Musser and the classroom teacher to ensure we do not
make a mistake with a student request or information. Thank you.

COLDER WEATHER - Students have outside recess daily. Since the days are getting
cooler, please ensure your child has the appropriate clothing for the weather. It is our
. belief that fresh air, play with peers and regular activity is important for a student. Please
[ help your child have a successful recess by providing appropriate clothing.




